
Hi Jerri: 
 
Thank you for reaching out.  To be honest, I was at home yesterday under the weather and the 
meeting completely fell off my radar.  My apologies. 
 
Putting this aside, my role at the Society is dramatically changing and I will be working away 
from London more and more as time goes on so in fairness to the other committee members, I 
will resign my position so it can be filled with an individual that can commit the necessary time to 
this most worthy endeavour! 
 
I very much appreciate this opportunity and will defer to you for next steps. 
Regards, 
 
Jeanette Wilson 
Manager, Community Development 
South West, Central West & South Central regions 
 


